
Product Description

Product Features

1. Won’t fray or leave fibers on the floor; Water resistant;
Handles are heavy duty

2. Designed with heavy duty poly dacron material, it is wear
resistant and very durable

3. We’ve fitted the undulation fitness rope with heat shrink
caps at the ends that not only prevent it from unraveling, but
also offer unmatched grip. 

Product Instruction

1. The XYSFITNESS Battle Rope is perfect for cardio training,
improving your endurance of shoulders, back, arms,
increasing reaction time & metabolic rate. 

2. Go for the 30-foot conditioning rope if you’re a beginner, 
the 50-foot if you’ve done rope training before, take it
outdoors, and have the workout of your life.

3. The XYSFITNESS Battle Rope’s flexible design also makes
for convenient portability, allowing you to take your power
rope to the gym, park or beach.

Packaging & Delivery

http://www.chinafitnessequipmentsupplier.com/products/China-gym-roller-slim-trim-abs-abdominal-wheel-supplier.html#.WRvNAlj9eXg
http://www.chinafitnessequipmentsupplier.com/products/Trained-Agility-Ladder-Flat-Adjustable-Speed-Agility-Ladder-with-Free-Carry-Bag-Best-Speed-Training.html#.WRvL2Fj9eXg
http://www.chinafitnessequipmentsupplier.com/products/China-Speed-cable-jump-rope-with-bearings-CF-jump-rope-supplier.html#.WRvMRlj9eXg


Packaging Details :

1. First some components into a plastic bag .

2. Then into a carton while use foam board to fix the space
between the component and the carton .

3. At last several cartons into a wood box .

Delivery Detail :

Within 27 days after payment
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Company Information

    

     SHANDONG XINGYA SPORT FITNESS INC is a professional
exercise equipment enterprise for development , production
and sales of dumbbell , barbells , kettlebell , mats , racks , CF
and other rubber coated and dipping products .

    

     Upon the advanced production equipments and strict
quality control system , with nice quality products and high
quality , now we have established a solid business relationship
with hundreds of customers all over the worlds , including
North America , Europe , the Middle East and Asia . " Creating
value for all customers with innovation and quality " is our
changeless promise . 

    We sincerely hope to build a nice and long cooperation with
you in the future . 
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Our Service 

1. Shipment and sample quality tracking includes lifetime . 

2. Any small problem happening to our product will be solved



at the prompt time . 

3. All your inquiry replied within 24 hours . 

4. Strictly produce control system and closely cooperate with
strong gym equipment factories

5. OEM / ODM orders are welcome . 

6. High quality service with whole modern team , adding many
years export experience . 



 

FAQ

Q1 : Can I negotiate the prices ?

A1 : Yes , we may launch some promotion that more discount
would be granted sometimes . We may grant discount tor FCL
of mixed products or bulk orders of individual products . 

Q2 : What is the minimum order quantity ? 

A2 : We can accept small orders , prices will be higher ,
though . 

Q3 : How long do you take for production and delivery ?

A3 : Please comfirm the order quantity , delivery time when
you are ready to place an order . 

Normally we need 3-4 working days to produce after receive
your deposit and all order details are confirmed for regular
designs and models . 

Transportation by sea or air , Customs Clearance and inland
transportation will need , another 20-30 days . So please place
orders in advance to make sure you have products to sell on
busy season . 

Q4 : If we don't have any shipping forwarder in China , could
you do this for us ?

A4 : We have shipping department , you will get the best
shipping price , and have excellent service . 

Q5 : I never come to China before , can you become my guide



in China ?

A5 : We will book the hotel for you in advance , and arrange
our driver to pick you up from ariport to our company , if you
want to visit the market or factory , we  can arrange our
colleague to be your assistant . 

Contact us

LETS WORK TOGETHER

.....................................................................................................

......................

 Alice Liu

Phone : +86 18769566307          Whatsapp : +86 18769566307

Facebook : Alice Emma             Skype : +86 18769566307

 

 


